
 
 
Learning Council Learning Plan Retreat - 3/11/05 
 
Learning Council members from left to right standing:  
Sonya Christian, V P Instruction & Student Services, Learning Council Vice-Chair;  
Sabrina Davis, Student Representative;  
Cathy Reschke, Disability Services, Classified Representative;  
Ken Murdoff, Social Science Division Chair, Management Representative;  
Sara Sumner, Student Representative;  
Bert Pooth, Science, Faculty Council Co-chair & Representative;  
Kate Barry, Women’s Program Director, Management Representative;  
Lida Herburger, Continuing Education, Classified Representative; 
Ken Zimmerman, English, Faculty Union Representative 
 
Learning Council members from left to right kneeling:  
Bob Barber, Computer Information Technology, Faculty Council Representative; 
Ted Lay, Retreat Facilitator; 
Tamara Pinkas, Cooperative Education, Learning Council Chair, Union Representative; 
Judy McKenzie, Academic Learning Skills, Faculty Council Representative 
 
Not Pictured: 
Patrick Lanning, Interim Associate VP, Management Representative; 
Mary Brau, Institutional Research, Assessment & Planning, Member by Position 


